
Notice of Intent to Sole Source 
 

The Altoona VA Medical Center (Altoona VAMC), James E Van Zandt VA Medical Center, 2907 
Pleasant Valley Blvd, Altoona, PA 16602 has a request for TempTrak Software Service and 
Maintenance. The Altoona VAMC has located only one vendor capable of providing the requested 
services and intends to issue a sole source contract to that vendor.   
 
This notice is being posted so that any unknown vendors who are capable of providing this item 
may come forward and express their interest and capability in providing TempTrak Software 
Service and Maintenance to Altoona VAMC.  If your company/organization is capable of providing 
the required item, provide your entities capability statement to Jacquelyn Mazurek, Contract 
Specialist by 09/12/2022 12:00 PM EST via email to Jacquelyn.mazurek@va.gov.  In addition to 
your capability statement also provide any applicable distribution agreements regarding 
TempTrak Software Service and Maintenance, the size and socioeconomic status of your 
company, and any other information pertinent to this requirement.   
 
***This is not a request for quote, no quotes should be sent in response to this notice. 
 


